
Student Name(s): ___________________  Dressing Room: _____ 
 

 
Backstage Performing Arts Center presents… 

“Going Global”  
 2025 Recital Information  

 

CLOSED Dress Rehearsal (No Audience) – Saturday, June 7th at Clifton High School 
 

Recital – Saturday, June 21st    
Show One: 11:00am Dancer Check In: Promptly at 10:15am 

Show Two: 2:00pm Dancer Check In: Promptly at 1:15pm 
All dancers must arrive dressed and ready to perform in 

full costume, hair, and make-up.  
Clifton High School  

333 Colfax Ave., Clifton, NJ 07013 
Recital Notes:  

- Please remember to bring your pre-ordered tickets with you, either printed, or accessible 
from your phone, and wristbands.  

- Please remember that each parent is responsible for their child to be dressed and ready for 
their first routine in each show. No one else will get your child ready for their first dance, but 
there will be chaperones and teachers available to HELP you.   

-No FLASH Photography can be taken on the day of the Recital. Guests are welcome 

to take pictures and/or video, but please be mindful that the flash is off. Please remember that the 
professional video is included with your child’s recital package. The recital package includes a digital 
download that will be sent via email over the summer.  

-No one will be allowed to enter or exit the auditorium during performances. You 

must wait until the pause in between each individual routine to enter and exit the auditorium. Please 
be courteous and do not stand up while dancers are performing.  

-After the last number in the show, we will have ALL students walk back on stage for our Awards 
Ceremony. Students may carry flowers, but please note that NO BALLOONS will be allowed in the 
building.  
 

-No Food or Drink will be allowed in the auditorium.  
 

-Please remember that you are responsible for your guests.  
 

-BPAC Staff members and Volunteers will be there to assist you throughout the show. If there are any 
concerns, please see any of the Staff Members, Volunteers, or Kim.  
 

-Remember, you will be asked to leave the show if the rules and regulations above are not followed.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to having a great 
performance! Thank you! 


